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September 21, 2020 
 

AHA Video: How the U.S. Supreme Court 
Vacancy Could Affect Health Care Cases  

 

The AHA this afternoon posted a video with analysis on the impact of the U.S. Supreme 
Court vacancy and what it means for legal cases that matter to hospitals and health 
systems. The opening on the court occurred when Supreme Court Justice Ruth Bader 
Ginsburg passed away Friday, Sept. 18.   
  
On this video, AHA General Counsel Melinda Reid Hatton and acclaimed appellate 
litigator Cate Stetson, a partner at law firm Hogan Lovells, discuss Justice Ginsburg’s 
contribution to the Supreme Court and justice in America, the legal challenges facing 
the Affordable Care Act, and lawsuits that could affect hospitals and health systems.  
 
Click here to watch the video.  
 

FURTHER QUESTIONS 
If you have questions, please contact the AHA at 800-424-4301. 
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